
 

 

 

 

Woodridge Park District 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Woodridge Park District Board of Commissioners 
will be holding a Special Meeting on Thursday, August 22, 2024. The purpose of this 
meeting is to conduct the August 20, 2024 Board Meeting that was canceled.  
 
The meeting will be held in the Willow Room at the Fred C. Hohnke Community Center, 
2600 Center Drive, Woodridge, Illinois at 6:30 p.m.  
 
 

Jack Mahoney 
Secretary 
Board of Commissioners 


